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Sumrnary

Periodontal disease is a chronic condition that over a long
period of time has the potential to destroy sufficient of the
supporting bone to loosen and eventually become non-functional.
There is a wide range of responses between individuals to the
parasite bacteria that trigger the host defence system and which is
itself responsible for the local damage. There has been an

increasing ahrareness that host response is important in the quality
of the disease experienced. This research has been directed toward
the clarification of the role of one of these factors (vitarnin C).
This factor appears to have a role in the formation of collagen, a
vital gingivar structure and it play:.a key rol-e in host defence as

a consequence of its requirement by neutrophils for effective
chemotaxis and phagocytosis.

This report examines the possible rol-e of vitamin c in the
aetiology of periodontal- disease. The investigation revealed a

poor correlation between ascorbate leve1s of human gingivae and

plasma but there ïras a good correl-ation in the animal model.

Gingival ascorbate concentration was found to be ten-fold
higher than the plasma ascorbate level, suggesting that a high
concentration of the vitamin occurs ín the gingívae. Chronic
marginal vitamin C defíciency may play a significant part j-n

periodontal disease by affecLing the host defense mechanism and the
collagen structural cornponents, including the microvascular system.
The value of vitamin c in the treatment of periodontal disease may

be found to improve host response rnechanism via neuLrophil
function, pronotion of repair and healing via collagen synthesis,
and improved microvascular integrity in conditions where the
gingÍval microcircul-ation has been ínpaired by environmental
factors.
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